
  

WARNING 
DON’T HOLD THE DOOR 

For 

    STRANGERS  
 

 

                             

 
 

 

Big Six Towers residents and guests are reminded to avoid holding the door for 

people they do not know. In addition, individuals should be mindful of persons 

seeking to “piggy back” after you open and walk through the door. These 

individuals may have criminal intent. 

 

SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR SHOULD BE IMMEDIATELY REPORTED TO: 

BST DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY      718.335.8715. 
 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE.
 


